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Townsend, Erle

From: Kerri Bickford <kerrilbickford@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 4:10 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV rule 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am extremely opposed to this rule that would mandate a certain amount of electric vehicles 

to be sold in Maine. I think we have the cart before the horse here. We do not have the 

infrastructure available to be able to charge these vehicles, and the expense is just one more 

burden on the main taxpayers. Please do not implement this rule! 

 

Kerri Bickford 

Topsham ME 

207-841-1181 

 


